ADJOURNMENT OF BOARD OF REVIEW
TUESDAY, AUGUST 4, 2020
HAMILTON TOWN HALL

Chairman Blaine Lee called the special meeting to order at 7:34 p.m. on Tuesday, 
August 4, 2020 for the purpose of adjourning the Board of Review due to Associated Appraisal Consultants, Inc. not having the assessment roll completed since they are conducting a market analysis this year.  Roll call found Chairman Blaine Lee, Supervisors Kevin Hoyer and Paul Degenhardt and Clerk Sara Schultz present.  The assessment roll is going to be completed	
 in the near future.  Therefore, Associated Appraisal Consultants have scheduled the Open Book on September 16, 2020 from 12:00 p.m – 7:00 p.m.  Due to COVID-19, they would like to set appointments virtually, but Tony Robley will be at the town hall for those who wish to meet in person.  The Board of Review will be on Tuesday, October 6th, 2020.  The clerk will post these dates accordingly.  Lee motioned to adjourn the meeting at 7:37 p.m. and Degenhardt seconded the motion.  Motion carried.
                                                                                                      _____________________________
                                                                                                      Sara Schultz, Town Clerk

